
Summer term 2- Nursery 

The last half term is always the busiest and this one has been no 

exception. 

                                                

 

 

 

 

                                                   

 

 

 

We have had so much fun this year and can’t believe it has passed by 

so quickly. Have a lovely summer break you all deserve it. 

We have enjoyed 

playing lots of games 

together, taking turns 

and sharing the toys. 

Our chocolate orange 

cakes cooked on the 

fire pit were delicious! 

The mud kitchen was well used 

this half term. We made cakes, 

mud pies and picnics. 

Sometimes while we were 

dressed up. 

When the big yard was 

quiet we were able to get 

the bikes out and have 

races with our friends. 

We enjoyed looking at 

books and reading lots of 

stories. 

To celebrate the final of 

the Euros we have a game 

of football. We sored lots 

of goals. 


